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Examining 
Language, Terminology and Representation 

 in Ireland's "Mother and Baby Homes", 
"County Homes" and Related Institutions







To highlight stigmatizing and labelling language used in the past.
To provide guidance on acceptable language to be used in future.
The identify how language has been used to label people 

Project aims

 and influence attitudes

Have your say in this discussion by consulting with the research team
in a virtual meeting, by phone,  in-person consultation or with a

written submission. All consultations will be recorded, and a
transcript of the conversation will be sent to you for review.

To register your interest contact
Email: languageterminologyandrepresentation@nuigalway.ie

Consultations will run until end of February 2022

Invitation to Contribute


